
Village Board        April 4, 2011 
 
Public Hearing – Village Budget 
 
Present: Mayor William Murphy, Trustees Patrick Landewe, Jeanine Mayer, Brian 
Martin, Don Hackett, Vince Buono, Kelly Myers 
 
Others: Mary Martin, Scott Lang, Joe Churnetski, Heather Plonchak – New Saugerties 
Times 
 
Mayor Murphy called the Public Hearing to order at 6:30 p.m. Mayor Murphy asked if 
anyone had any comments or questions on the 2011/2012 budget. No comment from the 
public. Mayor Murphy made the motion to close the Public Hearing, seconded by Trustee 
Buono. Carried.  The Public Hearing was closed at 6:32 p.m. 
 
Village Board Meeting 
 
Present: Mayor William Murphy, Trustees Patrick Landewe, Jeanine Mayer, Brian 
Martin, Don Hackett, Vince Buono, Kelly Myers 
 
Others: Mary Martin, Scott Lang, Joe Churnetski, Heather Plonchak – New Saugerties 
Times, David Radavanovic, Cal Hackett, Virginia Lupino, Students from Saugerties High 
School Gov’t class, Dave Mason, Vincent McLaughlin 
 
Mayor Murphy called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  Trustee Hackett led the Pledge of 
Allegiance to the Flag. 
 
Mayor Murphy welcomed newly elected Trustee Brian Martin to the Village Board. He is 
replacing Trustee LeBlanc. 
 
Privilege of the Floor:  Joe Churnetski complained that he still can’t get out of his 
driveway safely and he is very frustrated. He also mentioned he will be moving out soon 
to a new location.  Trustee Buono commented that the Village has done all they can do 
for him at this time.  
 
Mayor Murphy presented the Minutes of the March 21st, 2011 Village Board meeting. 
Motion was made by Trustee Mayer, seconded by Trustee Landewe to approve the 
minutes. Carried 
 
Trustee Buono presented the Abstracts for April 4th, 2011.  General - $41,006.46; Water - 
$10,245.17; Wastewater - $44,532.02.  Motion was made by Trustee Hackett and 
seconded by Trustee Mayer to approve the abstracts. Motion Carried. 
 
Resolution #7 of 2011 was presented by Mayor Murphy to establish a standard workday 
for appointed and elected officials.  All Trustees voted in favor of the resolution. See 
attached.  



 
 
 
Budget Workshop: 
 
David Radavanovic commended the Village Board on their hard work on the budget and 
it was much appreciated.  Trustee Landewe had several questions which were answered 
by Village Treasurer, Julie Dunn. 
 
Mayor Murphy presented the 2011/2012 appointments. See attached.  A motion was 
made by Mayor Murphy to approve the appointments, seconded by Trustee Buono, 
carried. 
 
Motion was made by Trustee Buono and seconded by Trustee Martin to adjourn the 
Village Board meeting.  Carried. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted. 
Julie Dunn, Village Treasurer 
 


